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Birthdays            

Happy birthday to Aryan who has a birthday this weekend and to Alexa who has her birthday 

next weekend.  Hope you both have fantastic days.  

 

Weekly Challenge Number 7 

Kindness 

Please go to our Facebook page to see all the amazing photos. 

 

At home 

 

 

   

School Closed from Friday 20th March 2020 

Until further notice. 

This week’s merit certificates are 

awarded to;  

All school staff 
‘Thank a Teacher’ day was 

on Wednesday 20th May 
 

We’ve had another entry sent through to us for 

the VE Day Tea Towel Competition.  The deadline 

for entries was today so fingers crossed! 



       

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Worker’s Children in years 2, 3, 4 and 5 

 

The school remains open for ALL key worker children on a day by day basis but if you are 

working from home it is advised that you also keep your children at home with you.  These 

places are ideally only for key workers who cannot work from home.  If you would like to 

discuss this further, please email Mrs Clarke.  Thank you. 

 

Welcome back 

This week we welcomed Mrs Kilius-Smith back from maternity leave.  It is a very strange way 

to come back to work but hopefully she will enjoy being back to some sort of a working 

routine and you will all get to see her soon. 

 

Home Learning 

Staff will keep this week’s home learning resources on the website in case you want to 

continue with school work during the half term week.  We will also be providing a range of 

links to websites, reading lists and challenges you may want to access over the summer 

holiday to keep the momentum going!  This is entirely up to you however.  

 

 

Half Term Holiday 

School and home learning resources will be shut down next week to allow us to prepare for 

the re-opening on 1st June.  If you have any urgent messages for staff please email Mrs 

Clarke directly.   

Thank you and have a lovely break 

 

Yesterday Freddie and Jacob took part in 

a Guinness World Record Attempt for the 

largest online art class in the world. 

48,000 people took part to break the 

record and raise money for charity. It 

looks like the record is broken, it just 

takes a couple of days for it to be 

officially confirmed.  

 

We had a lot of fun drawing a whale - a 

world record breaking mammal!  

Well done boys! 

 



 


